
FRELINGHUYSEN TOWNSHIP RECREATION COMMITTEE


Minutes-March 2, 2020


Call to Order – The meeting was called to order by Chairman Todd McPeek


Roll Call


Present: Brian Sassaman, Keith Ramos, Justin Stanley, Todd McPeek, Heather Hasselman and Amy 
Winfield


Minutes:


The minutes of the meeting of February 3, 2020 were approved on a motion made by Mr. Ramos and 
seconded by Mrs. Winfield.   All were in favor. 


Old Business: 


• Mr. Ramos is waiting on documentation from the insurance company before contacting Mrs. 
Zilberfarb about the 50/50 license.  Will revisit at the April meeting.


• Mr. Ramos presented a document of the possible number of attendees at the coach’s banquet.  
There is approximately 98 people with an estimated total cost of $1800 that will be raised 
through sponsorships.  The coach’s banquet was approved.  Mr. Ramos made the motion and 
Mr. Stanley seconded.  All were in favor.  


• Changes to the soccer registration forms are as follows:  Fees are $65 for the first child, $40 for 
the second and $35 for the third with a cap of $140 per family.  Uniform shorts were increased 
to $15.  Mr. Ramos will make the changes and bring them to the April meeting.  The changes 
were approved, Mrs. Winfield made the motion and Mr. Sassaman seconded.  


• Water Boy will bring a load of water for the Founder’s Day dunk tank.


New Business:


• Approval was given for travel soccer to use our fields for practice and games.  Mr. Stanley will 
coordinate with Mr. McPeek.  Mrs. Hasselman made the motion and Mr. Stanley seconded.  


• Mr. McPeek is getting an estimate for fencing to extend the foul line, finish the bottom of the 
baseball field and to separate the playground from the pavilion.


• Softball signups are complete and have one 3rd/4th grade team.


• Mr. Ramos updated the Rental Application and Agreement for the Recreational Center.  We will 
read and discuss at the April meeting. 


Recreation Center Report:


• A $75 credit toward the Food Shed Alliance’s next event at the Recreation Center was approved.  
Mr. Ramos made the motion, Mrs. Hasselman seconded.  All were in favor.  




• The Warren County Board of Health is meeting with Mrs. Galante on March 10th between 
10-10:30 to see what is needed to bring the kitchen up to health codes.  


Public Participation:


Mrs. Winfield made the motion to open the meeting to the public.  Mr. Stanley seconded.  


There was no public participation


Mr. Ramos made the motion to close it to the public.  Mr. McPeek seconded. 


Adjournment:


The meeting was adjourned


Respectfully Submitted,


Amy Winfield, Secretary



